
MORE L.A. CATHOLICS CONTACTED
OVER JUNE 16 GAME

Bill Donohue

Today we are contacting 126 Catholic entities asking them to
spread the word about our boycott of the June 16 “Pride Night”
Dodgers game that will honor the anti-Catholic Sisters of
Perpetual Indulgence. To that end, we are sending them a copy
of our report that details the bigoted acts of this hate
group.

We previously mailed our report to over 300 parishes in the
Los  Angeles  archdiocese.  We  also  contacted  53  Catholic
schools, including colleges and universities. In each case, we
asked pastors and educators to ask their constituents not to
attend the June 16 game.

Now  we  are  asking  the  Catholic  leaders  of  the  following
archdiocesan entities to do the same: Residences of priests
and  brothers;  endowments,  foundations  and  trusts;  retreat
houses; hospitals and health systems; seminaries; and convents
and residences for women.

Also ongoing is our radio ad blitz on KABC in Los Angeles
asking area Catholics to boycott the June 16 game. Stay tuned
for more announcements about our campaign.
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